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April 4, 1984 Y4J“

The Honorable Richard L. ittinger, Chairman
Subcommittee on Energy Conservation and Power
Committee on Energy and Commerce

United States House of Representatives
Washington, D.C. 20515

Dear Mr. Chairman:

Enclosed for your information is an announcement that the Nuclear
Regulatory Commission staff has assembled a coordinating team
that will be gathering information at the Louisianna Power and
Light Company's Waterford 3 site for the next few weeks.

This information was released to the news media April 4, 1984,

Sincerely,

Carlton Kammerer, Director
0ffice of Congressional Affzirs

Enclosure:
As stated

cc: Rep. Carlos Moorhead

IDENTICAL LETTER SENT TO:

Sen. Simpson/cc: Sen. Hart
Rep. Udall/cc: Rep. Lujan
Rep. Markey/cc: Rep. Marlenee
Sen. Johnston :

Sen. Long

Rep. Boggs

R Livingston

ep. Tauzin
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